High Plains roundtable coming Aug. 28

The High Plains Nutrition and Management Roundtable Focus on Increasing Cow Herd Size
and Beef Production will be held Thursday, Aug. 28.

The program is presented by UNL, CSU and UW along with the Tri-State American Registry of
Professional Animal Scientists.

For more information and a registration form please visit www.nutritionroundtable.org.
Pre-registration deadline is Aug. 15.




